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June 12, 2009

In accordance with the mandates of 452 CMR 6.00 which requires the monitoring of health care services rendered to workers’ compensation recipients, the Department of Industrial Accidents implemented the Compensation Review System (CRS), which is overseen by the Office of Health Policy.  
The goals of CRS include: providing standardized, comparable data for the improvement of programs, policies, and services relative to injured worker health care in Massachusetts; reviewing compliance with Health Care Services Board Treatment Guidelines; reviewing patterns of care; and reviewing utilization of medical services and trends in medical care.  The data is intended to monitor quality, necessity, and effectiveness of medical care as well as best practices.

The Office of Health Policy continues to review the information collected and determine the most effective method for obtaining and analyzing data to assist the Health Care Services Board in developing treatment guidelines and updating existing guidelines.  Until further notice, insurers/self-insurers are not required to provide the Office of Health Policy with CRS data.    

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Diane Neelon at (617) 727-4900 ext. 574 or by email at dneelon@dia.state.ma.us. 

Diane M. Neelon

Diane M. Neelon, RN, BSN, JD

Director, Office of Health Policy
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